From:

Sent: Thursday, 14 November 2019 3:52 PM

To: NSW Productivity Feedback

Subject: The Independent Planning Commission is critical
Categories: Green category

Dear Productivity Commissioner,

We need an independent body to make determinations on major projects in NSW, uninfluenced by vested interests.
Please defend the Independent Planning Commission.

Yours sincerely,





